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Date: 25 September 2014  
Our ref:  132785 
Your ref:  

 
Mr Chris Banks  
Programme Officer 
Banks Solutions  
21 Glendale Close  
Horsham  
West Sussex  
RH12 4GR  
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 

 Customer Services 

 Hornbeam House 

 Crewe Business Park 

 Electra Way 

 Crewe 

 Cheshire 

 CW1 6GJ 

 

 T 0300 060 3900 

  

Dear Mr Banks,  
Planning consultation: The Royal Borough of Kensington & Chelsea – Basements, Conservation 
and Design and Miscellaneous Matters Examination  
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above dated 19 September 2014 which was received by 
Natural England on 19 September 2014. 
 
Natural England is a non-departmental public body. Our statutory purpose is to ensure that the 
natural environment is conserved, enhanced, and managed for the benefit of present and future 
generations, thereby contributing to sustainable development.  
 
After consideration of the information available on the Council’s website in respect of the 
modifications and matters arising in respect of the above consultation document, Natural England 
does not wish to make any substantive comments. 
 
If you disagree with our assessment of this proposal as low risk, or should the proposal be amended 
in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural environment, then in accordance with 
Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural Communities Act 2006, please consult Natural 
England again. 
 
We really value your feedback to help us improve the service we offer. We have attached a 
feedback form to this letter and welcome any comments you might have about our service.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
David Hammond 
Lead Advisor  
Sustainable Development and Regulation  
Thames Valley Team 


